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12th July 2024 

Dear Parent/Carer,  

Over the last few weeks there has been a recent focus on ‘British Values’ across the Federation. The 4 British Values are 

Democracy, Rules of Law, Respect and Tolerance, Individual Liberty and these values underpin what it is to be a citizen in 

a modern and diverse Great Britain. To demonstrate democracy, we held an assembly to explain to the children the 

process of a general election and also held our own mini ‘General Election’ with myself, Mrs Robjohns and Miss Roberts 

standing for election. The children were all asked to vote for the candidate whose manifesto promises they preferred and 

there was a landslide victory for Miss Roberts, whose manifesto included free cookies on a Monday – but like some 

election promises, this hasn’t yet happened! 

As a further way to celebrate our British Values, there will be a Red, White and Blue Day on Monday 15th July. Children 

can come to school dressed in Red, White and Blue to celebrate the success of the men’s England football team in 

reaching the finals of the Euro’s. Regardless of the outcome of Sunday night's match we would like the children to 

recognise that their resilience has rewarded them in getting to the final – I know we will all be keeping our fingers crossed 

for a ‘win’ and the possibility of an extra bank holiday! 

Finally, British Values were demonstrated successfully by our Year 6 pupils, who held their enterprise sale after school 

yesterday. Thank you to everyone who came along and bought their products. They are still counting their profits which 

will all go towards their final reward day on Wednesday at Hamworthy Park South Coast Adventures.  

Last Day of Term – Tuesday 23rd July – the children are on target for their marble reward of water fun in the afternoon. 

Children can come to school on this day in their PE Kits (Year 6 children should bring their kits to change into after their 

Leavers Assembly) and they can bring a non-battery powered water pistol or you can make one using a squeezy bottle.  

Little Livingstone’s – if you have a child who is due to turn 2 or 3 before September or know any other families that are 

looking for a preschool, please call the office to arrange a tour with Miss Roberts, Foundation Stage Leader, on Thursday 

mornings.  

Kidscape – don’t forget that Kidscape will be open throughout the holiday period providing a holiday club. They have lots 

exciting events, event their own Camp Festival! For more information and to book contact 07985 704321. 

Diary Dates 

Red, White and Blue Day – on Monday 15th July children can come to school dressed in Red, White and Blue to celebrate 

the success of the men’s English football team in reaching the final of the Euro’s. 

Sports Day – Tuesday 16th July– with the Juniors in the morning from 9.15am and Infants in the afternoon from 1pm. 

Fingers crossed the sun shines!  

Little Livingstone’s Sports Day – Wednesday 17th July – Our preschool children will take part in their own sports day at 2pm 

on Wednesday 17th July on the Junior school field. For those children that do not attend on that day, parent/carers can 

bring their child along to join in from 2pm. For those who are in the preschool on the day we ask parent/carers to collect 

their child at 1.45pm so that everyone can walk together to the field to take part in their sporting activities.  
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Parents Evening and Behaviour Policy Parental Feedback – Wednesday 17th July 3.30 – 5.30, please book an appointment 

using the My Child At School App. Senior Leaders and Governors will be available from 4.00 – 5.00 to receive any feedback 

or comments regarding the Updated Behaviour Policy. 

Last Day of Term – Tuesday 23rd July  

Attendance - Congratulations to Seedlings, Chestnut, Willow, Beech and Cedar class whose attendance was 96% or over 

this week.  

I wish you all a wonderful weekend,  

Claire Addis 

Executive Headteacher   


